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Message to Our Clients:

In light of the global coronavirus (COVID-19) public health emergency, Wiley has activated elements of its

business continuity plan, and we are fully prepared to continue providing excellent service to our clients.

As developments occur on a daily and hourly basis, our firm is taking steps to minimize potential business

disruption and to address the well-being of our clients, colleagues, and employees. The firm has already

taken steps including mobilizing remote-work capabilities, and has established preventive health measures for

employees and visitors in our Washington, DC offices.

Please do not hesitate to call your primary Wiley contact or me if we can be of assistance during this

unprecedented and challenging time. 

Peter Shields

Managing Partner

Visit our COVID-19 Resource Center


